From: wendy poulos

To: Clerk - Shared
Subject: Nico"s Authentic Premium Pizza
Date: Monday, October 30, 2023 8:56:49 AM

wendy poulos <wypoulos@gmail.com> Sun, Oct 29, 2:39 PM (18 hours ago)

to clerk
[?]
To whom it may concern:
The other day, | received a notice in the mail about a conditional use permit for Nico's Authentic Premium Pizza moving into the 9638 W. National location. My husband and | were very excited to

hear that they would be potentially moving in and welcome a new restaurant to that location. | talked with my neighbor about it and he was very excited about it too.
Our only concern would be the hours of operation. We would prefer that the restaurant would close by midnight so as not to attract the late-night bar crowd into the neighborhood.

Thank you for your consideration.

Wendy Poulos
2316 S 98th St, West Allis, WI 53227
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